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Please advise this office by December 1, 1997, if you intend to pursue the objection and
therefore, a hearing. After December 1, 1997, if a response from you is not received, we will
move forward in proceeding this application without a hearing. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me at (850) 413-6226.

Shannon R. Fleming
Staff Attorney
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cc: F. Marshall Deterding, Esq.
Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill, Redemann, Johnson)
Division of Legal Services (Crosby)
Division of Records and Reporting (Sayo)





